
 
 

19 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As previously communicated Alfords Point Public School has postponed or cancelled all wider school 
community activities for Term 1 in line with NSW Department of Education advice. This is a proactive 
measure and predominantly means that we only have the students and teachers at school each 
day.  
 
In order to keep the daily happenings at school as close to normal as possible for our students, the 
school has decided to modify how we hold some of the events. This also ensures that the children do 
not miss out. The following activities will take place; however, parents and the wider community will 
not be in attendance. 
 
Harmony Day 
On Friday 20 March, we ask all students to wear a splash of orange to school to celebrate Harmony 
Day. Students in K-2 will wear their normal school uniform and Years 3-6 their sports uniform as per 
normal Friday attendance with an added splash of orange such as a ribbon, wrist band, hair tie, socks 
and/or hat. We also encourage students to bring orange fruit/vegetables for Crunch N Sip. Please 
encourage your child to wear something orange to school tomorrow. 
 
Cross Country Carnival 
On Tuesday 24 March we will hold the cross country event for all students K-6. Students are to wear 
their coloured house sports uniform to school on Tuesday. If you do not have a coloured sports shirt 
please send your child to school in their normal sports uniform. We still have outstanding medication 
and permission notes for some students. Please ensure these are returned to school tomorrow Friday 
20 March. As already advised and per Department guidelines parents/carers will not be invited to 
attend this event. 
 
Eggshibition 
The eggshibition will be held on Thursday 9 April. Students in Years 3-6 who would like to participate 
are asked to make their diorama at home and bring it to school on Thursday. Students in K-2 
participate in a colouring-in competition. Further information will be sent home with K-2. 
 
Easter Hat Parade 
Kindergarten parents are asked to make the Easter Hat at home and send it into school on Thursday 
9 April. The kindergarten students will parade their hat in front of the students and teachers. 
The school will take lots of photos so that parents can share in their child’s experiences when we 
come together as a wider school community later in the year. 
 
Parent teacher interviews 
Term 1 Parent Teacher interviews have been postponed and will be held in Term 2. A date will be 
advised in the future. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support during this current situation. 
 
Annette Wein 
Principal 


